





Congress of the United States

House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

April 28, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for Oceanside Homeless Shelter Development in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Oceanside, located at 300 North Coast Hwy, Oceanside, CA 92054.

The funding would be used to develop a new homeless shelter at a former high school facility. The shelter would operate up to 50 beds.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

MIKE LEVIN

Member of Congress

Wike Term